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Vukosi  Glen Mabunda

From: Vukosi  Glen Mabunda

Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 10:38 AM

To: '; ' '

Cc: Nkhensani Khandlhela

Subject: Invitation to Register and Comment - Proposed Upgrade of SANRAL R101 Section 8

Attachments: SANRAL R101 Notification Letter - April 2021.pdf

TrackingTracking: Recipient Delivery

'

' '

Nkhensani Khandlhela Delivered: 4/13/2021 10:38 AM

Dear Mr Mnisi (Acting Municipal Manager), 

 

I introduce myself as Mr Vukosi Mabunda, an Environmental Assessment Practitioner representing GA Environment 

(Pty) Ltd. We have been appointed by BVi Engineers (Pty) Ltd on behalf of  the South African National Roads Agency 

SOC Ltd (SANRAL) as the Independent Environmental Consultants to undertake a Basic Assessment Process and 

Water Use Authorisation processes for the Proposed National Road R101 Section 8 Upgrade from Bela Bela (km 0.0) 

to Modimolle (km 26.8), Waterberg District Municipality, Limpopo Province. 

 

You have been identified as the representative for the following directly affected land parcels: Portions 2 & 3 -Farm 

Belabela 647 KR,  Portions 0 & 14 – Farm Buiskop 464 KR, and Portion 56 – Farm Het Bad 465 KR, within the 

proposed study area of R101 Section Road Upgrade. As a result, you are hereby notified of the proposed road 

upgrade in terms of Regulation 41(2) (b) (ii) of the National Environmental Management Act (NEMA), 1998 (Act No. 

107 of 1998) Environmental Impact Regulations, 2014 as amended. 

 

Kindly find attached a Notification Letter of the proposed project as part of the Public Participation Process. This 

Notification has also been issued in terms of the directions regarding the measures to address, prevent and combat 

the spread of the COVID‐19 relating to the National Environmental Management Permits and Licences issued by the 

Minister of Environment, Forestry and Fisheries on 05 June 2020 (available on request). 

 

As a land owner on this project you have been registered as an Interested and Affected Party (I&AP) and should you 

wish to make suggestions and/or comments on this proposal, kindly provide these together with your name, contact 

details (preferred method of communication, e.g. email or cell phone) and an indication of any interest which you 

(or the organisation you represent) have in the application as follows: 

Name: Vukosi Mabunda;  Tel: 011 312 2537; 082 048 9840; Fax: 011 805 1950; Email: vukosim@gaenvironment.com 

or environment@gaenvironment.com or Post: P.O Box 6723 Halfway House 1685. You may use the attached 

registration and comment sheet. Please respond by no later than 25th May 2021. 

 

Please also note that you will be afforded an opportunity to comment on the Basic Assessment Report (BAR) before 

it is submitted the competent authority (Department of Environment, Forestry and Fisheries) to make the final 

decision.  

  

We are looking forward to your further participation on the project. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you 

have any queries about the development.  

 

 

Best Regards, 
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Vukosi Glen Mabunda 
Geographic Information Systems Specialist/ 

Environmental Assessment Practitioner 
+27 82 048 9840 

 

 

 e:  vukosim@gaenvironment.com  t: +27 11 312 2537/2584 f: +27 11 805 1950 w: www.gladafrica.com 

 

 


